
Ashley Williams <awilliams@bentonvillek12.org>

Thank you!
2 messages

Angela Holmberg <aholmberg@bentonvillek12.org> Wed, Sep 20, 2023 at 6:49 PM
To: Ashley Williams <awilliams@bentonvillek12.org>

Ashley,
Thank you and your team for the excellent presentation last night!  I wish I could have stayed around to visit in person but I had to get
my daughter to ballet.  I am going to propose the Group/Team rubric as a starting point for our PLC smart goal this year.  We are a
brand new team and I am hopeful it will be just what we need to move us forward.  Thank you again for taking the time to share such
excellent work with us! 
Angela

Ashley Williams <awilliams@bentonvillek12.org> Tue, Sep 26, 2023 at 7:07 PM
To: Angela Holmberg <aholmberg@bentonvillek12.org>

Angela, 

Thank you so much for sharing, and thank you for your kind words. Please let us know how it
goes, and also know that we are happy to help you through this process if you have any questions
along the way. I'm excited to hear how it goes with your team. 

Sincerely,
  

Ashley Williams
Principal 
Phone: 479-360-7400
 
Evening Star Elementary
9649 W. Pleasant Grove Rd
Bentonville, AR 72713
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